
April 21, 2016 
Vancouver Island Young Workers’ Committee Meeting 
Call to order 5:30 
 
Attendees: Vanessa Miller, Josh Miller, Sarah Bell, Brittany Forbes 
 
Regrets: Farida Reid & Liz Oliphant. 
 
Review of past minutes, motion to accept minutes made by Vanessa seconded by Sarah. All in 
favour  
 
Review of past business, and discussion ensued around name change to be inclusive to the gulf 
islands, and Sunshine Coast. Several suggestions were made motion made from Vanessa, to 
rename to BC Coastal Young Worker Committee. Josh seconded all in favour 
 
Brittany presented the suggestions from Monica around the donations to Camp Jubilee, CLC 
Young Worker conference, and BC Fed Labour. Committee discussed, all of the suggestions, 
and then motions were entertained. It was moved by Vanessa that the committee fund up to 
$500 to attendees who were planning to attend the CLC young worker conference. Sarah 
seconded. All in favour  
 
Vanessa gave update on regional activities. It was explained that we have established the 
planning committee for the conference and that we are looking to see if it is possible to do the 
conference in residence in order to allow all participants to bond. Vanessa also had explained 
that she believed that there was going to be a call out for regional funding for the CLC YW 
conference.  
 
It was then discussed that we were looking at doing a outreach event in Victoria, We had looked 
at options for volley ball and bowling. It was determined that further research and sufficient 
advertising would need to be done. It was also mentioned that perhaps a pub night would be 
sufficient. 
 
 
July 7 was set for the next meeting. Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm. 


